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THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting on Thursday, July 11, 1996 at 10:00 A.M. in the Council
Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Herm Martens presided.
Council Members present were: Art Friesen, Stan Siemens, Louis
Palud, Ralph Groening, Kerry Eidse.

The purpose of this special meeting is to continue with the
remainder of the agenda from the July 10, 1996 regular meeting.

At the start of the meeting Council held a lengthy discussion
involving fire protection. For the Sperling Fire Department,

the arrival of the new fire truck was discussed. With the new
truck, it was felt that there should have been a greater degree
of involvement by Council when the truck arrived.

The area that the Sperling Fire Dept. covers was also mentioned.
The area in the Municipality and outside the Municipality being
now serviced by the Sperling Fire Dept. was a matter under serious
consideration. The participation by other Municipalities is
imperative and that the local fire department and people of the
outside municipalities must be making the requests to their
municipalities to participate in the operation of this department.
For the Rosenort Fire Department, the matter of having a special
vehicle as a First Responder Unit. It is felt by Council that
this vehicle is needed, however the funding for this vehicle

is not presently available from the R. M. of Morris and that

the purchase of such a unit cannot be made at this time with
municipal funds. However this situation did not preclude private
funding. Various aspects of possible funding alternatives were
brought forward without any resolve.

Council also held a general discussion involving changes in the
financing of our Fire Departments and that the operating and
capital costs of each department should be done on an area basis.

Committee Reports
Arthur Dueck - Morris-Montcalm Weed Control District
- spraying of cattails is taking place and that
the Municipality should have a by-law noting
Lythrum as a local weed.
- Drainage
- work is proceeding well in the ditching program
spreading rights has become a minor problem
and was discussed by Council

Moved by Kerry Eidse, Seconded by Arthur Dueck:
#177/96. Resolved that By-law No. 1494/96, being a by-law
designating Lythrum (Purple Loosestrife) as a local weed be now
read a first time in Council as a whole.

Carried.

Council recently had a demonstration from Triple "S" Industries
of Saskatoon, for a mulcher unit that fit onto a tractor. This
unit fined the winrow of gravel and dirt on the shoulder of the
road brought up by the graders pulling in the shoulders. The
cost of this unit was over $13,000.00, however the demo was
available for $11,500.00. As this type of unit was not in the
budget, it was decided not to purchase at this time. Council
also expressed some uncertainty as to what type of machine is
required or needed for what is wanted to get done.
Consideration will be given this matter in the future and viewing
of other alternatives may be done.
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Moved by Arthur Dueck, Seconded by Kerry Eidse:
#178/96. Resolved that we purchase a woven geotextile material,
12' x 350' from Armtec at a cost of approximately $450.00.

Carried.

Moved by Stan Siemens:
That the meeting be now adjourned at 12:15 P.M.

Reeve ecybtdry-Treasurer
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